
Daily Bulletin 

Friday, November 15, 2024 

SCHOOL ACTIVITES 

The chilly weather is upon us and beanies will be making a comeback. Just a reminder that beanies follow 

the same policy as baseball hats. No logos other than a Santa Maria School logo. (Pallan 11/15) 

Pajamas and slippers are NOT to be worn at school (Pallan 11/15) 

Hello Class of 2028!  Your opportunity to get involved has arrived.  Today we are having a "meet and greet" 

for the class of 2028.  We will have applications available for those interested in running for Leadership 

roles.  Hope to see you in room 210 on Friday at lunchtime class of 2028! (Akhavan 11/15) 

Attention Juniors. Today is your last day to vote for your class president. Vote in canvas under advisement. 

Voting closes today at 1:00.(Dominguez 11/15) 

CLUBS  

Attention Close Up Washington DC Students- please complete the taco ticket sales and bring all filled out 

ticket stubs and receipts to Mrs. Hennings  room at lunch on Monday!  Club will meet Monday this week to 

finalize the taco sale event.(Hennings 11/15-11/18)  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


